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Board of Alderman 

February 10, 2025

Jason Smith, Fire Chief

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Approval to Award the Remodeling the Fire Department 
Shower at Station 44 Project Bid (Project 25-53) and 
Corresponding Budget Amendment #19 

The Fire Department respectfully requests approval for funding to complete a remodel of the shower at

Station 44 (Project 25-53). The current shower used by personnel is a fiberglass surround unit that has a

cracked bottom and is not level. The crack could possibly lead to damage underneath the shower unit and

the unlevel floor causes water to pool in the unit.

The new shower would be constructed from the floor up with a new shower pan, tiled floor and walls, new

plumbing, and be ADA compliant. The department is requesting the work be completed utilizing the

Restricted "ARPA" funding. The Town received informal bids from the following for this project: Mallard

Building Concepts in the amount $9,000, Carolina Construction Entities in the amount of $9,643, and JKL

Construction in the amount of $10,800.

I make the recommendation to award the bid to Mallard Building Concepts due to cost efficiency.


